Press Release



130 Balm Beach Road West, Tiny, Ontario, L0L 2J0 705-526-4204 • www.tiny.ca/news

For immediate release

Township of Tiny awards five recipients with education bursaries

Date: August 30, 2024

(Tiny, Ontario) At its August 28, 2024, regular meeting of Council, the Mayor and Council announced the 2024 Education Bursary recipients. Each of these five students entering their first year of post-secondary education will receive a \$1,000 bursary from the township. The Township of Tiny would like to congratulate the 2024 recipients.

2024 Township of Tiny Education Bursary Recipients:

- 1) Aimee Edmonds, Georgian Bay District Secondary School
- 2) Ava Beauchamp, École Secondaire Le Caron
- 3) Gena Dafoe, Georgian Bay District Secondary School
- 4) Sebastian Zakkari Elemento, St. Theresa's Catholic High School
- 5) Wesley Simons, École Secondaire Le Caron

The Township of Tiny Education Bursary program assists students who are entering their post-secondary education, including courses and training programs of a technical and vocational nature. Applications for the bursary are anonymously vetted by a selection committee and scored based on set criteria consisting of volunteer experience, essay response, post-secondary education length, and completeness/comprehension.

"We're thrilled to be able to offer this bursary program to the youth in our community," said Mayor David Evans. "On behalf of Tiny, we're excited to award these five deserving individuals and help support them as they pursue their post-secondary education".

For more information about the bursary program, or to view past winners, visit www.tiny.ca/bursary.

-30-

For media inquiries, contact:

Jacqueline Brown, Communications Officer jbrown@tiny.ca • 705-526-4204

Receive Township of Tiny Press Releases directly to your phone or email: **Sign up for free at www.TinyConnect.ca**







